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Parent Volunteer Recognized by the Galena Park I.S.D. Board of Trustees 

Houston, Texas: During the August Board of Trustees meeting, Galena Park I.S.D. recognized 
Renee Cantu for being an exceptional volunteer at North Shore Elementary, Cobb Sixth Grade 
Campus and North Shore Senior High. 

Mrs. Cantu is a valued parent volunteer who is eager to assist with any and every task at every 
campus her children attend, and even those they no longer attend! She has continued her 
volunteer work in the PTA at North Shore Elementary even afer her children no longer attend 
school there. At Cobb and North Shore Senior High, she has helped with band activities and has 
assisted with whatever tasks need to be completed. Mrs. Cantu also assisted with the Brighter 
Bites program at North Shore Elementary, which provides free produce to our students and their 
families. She has set up tables, bagged the produce, sorted it for distribution and delivered the 
produce to classroom teachers for their students to take home. 

Galena Park I.S.D. would like to thank Mrs. Cantu for giving her time and efort to North Shore 
Elementary, Cobb and North Shore Senior High. 

Pictured (lef to right): Mr. Ramon Garza, Board president; Renee Cantu, 
parent volunteer; and Dr. Angi Williams, superintendent of schools 
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